
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
18 September 2018 
 

Fourth Form Information Evening 
 

Dear Parents 
 
 
As you are aware, all students in the Fourth Form have started their GCSE courses this term.  There 
have been a number of changes in some GCSE specifications and we would like to invite you to an 
information evening at the school on Wednesday 26 September from 5:30pm – 6:30pm, during 
which these changes will be explained. We will also discuss the pastoral care which is in place to 
support your child in the Upper School.   
 
During the course of the evening Miss Clark, Head of Upper School, will give an overview of the year 
ahead,  Mr Auger, Deputy Head Curriculum, will focus on aspects of the reporting system and the 
curriculum, and Miss Murray, Deputy Head Pastoral, will discuss pastoral care and positive 
behaviour.  At the meeting you will have the opportunity to ask questions regarding these topics and 
receive more information on the work experience and careers programme in the Fourth Form. 
 
Refreshments will be available at the start of the meeting and we look forward to you joining us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss R Clark 
Head of Upper School 
 


